
From: Dorothy Dunlop  
Sent: Saturday, June 1, 2024 9:40 PM 
To: Town Clerks <TownClerk@oakville.ca> 
Cc: Dorothy Dunlop  
Subject: Midtown - please forward this email to the Councillors and Mayor  
 
Thank you for listening to your Oakville residents and reducing the population to 35,000 
residents and jobs. A much more liveable number! (Although it’s still high.) The updated 
draft Official Plan Amendment gives us hope that you will plan for a Midtown we can all be 
proud of. The delegations that you have heard detail so many areas of concern, (health, 
affordability, quality of life, transportation, density, height, infrastructure, pollution, 
energy, etc.), but have also shown how many of these issues can be resolved. Please use 
the expertise of our residents and professionals in their field to design a midtown for the 
future. Remember, we’re the ones who live here, not the developers! 
 
D. Dunlop 

 


